
 
 

RF Exposure Information - Addendum 
 
Re:  FCC ID PY3HA501 
Applicant:  NetGear Incorporated 
 
The application for the above device included a SAR report.  This SAR report details results for a 
phantom-to-EUT separation of 1cm.  While the profile of most laptops will ensure this separation 
distance, under certain circumstances it may be possible that the end user could come closer than 
1cm to the device.  For this reason, the following warning statement will be placed in a prominent 
location in the User's Manual: 

 
Warning 

To comply with the FCC's rf exposure requirements you must maintain a distance of at least 
1cm from the antenna of this device while it is in use.  This device should not be co-located 
with other transmitters. 

 
 


